
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 18, 2014 
 

Item 15, Report No. 6, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on February 18, 2014. 
 
 
 
15 NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST 
 FOR REPORT ON SNOW CLEARING 
 AND ENSURING FIRE HYDRANTS ARE EXPOSED 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That appropriate staff provide by way of memorandum, a report on how the Public Works 

Department ensures that in the clearing of snow along residential streets and sidewalks, 
fire hydrants remain exposed to view, thereby ensuring prompt access to same in the 
event of a fire emergency. 

 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Carella. 
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